
Monday 23rd March 2020 

 

Today for your English activities we would like you to read your 

reading book for up to 20 minutes. (10 minutes minimum). If possible, 

ask a grown up to ask you some questions about what you’ve read or 

otherwise write a few sentences explaining what has happened in the 

story so far.  

Remember to use accurate punctuation: a capital letter for the start 

of each new sentence, finger spaces and a full stop at the end. Also, 

remember capital letters for proper nouns (names of people or 

places). 

We would also like you to write some paragraphs about what it is like 

to be in Year 2. 

Think about the whole year. 

What have you enjoyed? How is Year 2 different to being in Year 1? 

What responsibilities do you have in Year 2? 

Do you have any advice to give to the Year 1 children? 

The title of your writing is ‘Being in Year 2 at Barnett Wood 

Infant School’. You should do your writing in your exercise book. 

Keep it neat, join your letters if you can and remember accurate 

punctuation. 

You might like to illustrate your work as well (draw some pictures to 

make it look more exciting and fun to read)!23rd 

 

Do your best – that’s all we expect from you.  

 


